BALD EAGLE CHAPTER has been busy. Since January, we have 4 new

DAR members. Several others are working to get their papers in order.

At our March meeting to honor Women's History month, a prospective
member shared her “Patriots in Petticoats” quilt and women's stories. Each

block represents a woman who was important to the Revolutionary War.

Our chapter members have made over 500

masks for family, friends, the local crisis
center, a nursing home, and the Navajo
Nation. We also made over 100 quilt blocks that were donated to the
Quilts of Valor Program. That is enough for 5 quilts that go to Utah
Veterans.
Last year was our first year to participate in the Wreaths Across
America program. We had a program in Enoch and laid wreaths there
and in Summit. This year we have raised enough money to lay

wreaths in Cedar City, Paragonah, Enoch and Summit.

We celebrated Memorial Day with a wreath laying and walk around
the local Veteran's park. Sandy Ball
Constitution Week was honored with proclamations and education in Bald Eagle Chapter Regent
two classes.

Again this year we have set up a display in the

public library to celebrate Flag Day.

Library Displa
Ll i Memorial Day at Veterans Park
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BEAR RIVER CHAPTER

Kathryn Warner

Bear River Chapter Regent

Presenting a DAR Members enjoying a chapter meeting

Community Service Award
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COLOR COUNTRY CHAPTER
In February, baked
goods were delivered
to members of the St
George Police and
Fire Departments

with notes of

appreciation for their
service. That same
month, our DAR Good Citizen and Junior American Citizen winners were
presented their certificates and pins with a nice story published by St
George News about them and DAR’s youth recognition programs. At our

March meeting, HODAR Valerie King
Color Country Chapter Regent

- WREATHS ACROSS AMERICA
m'u?m Event in December :

James Harper, a Vietnam
veteran, was presented a
Quilt of Valor from local QOV leader, Ruth Hoover,

Presenting Quilt Of Valor

who left with a nice donation from the chapter.
The COVID-19 pandemic affected our ability to

gather over the next few months but it did not

dampen our spirit to be of service to others. In

Honoring First Responders

April, medals and certificates were provided to
AFJROTC leadership for cadet ceremonies being
held in a virtual environment for the very first time. Several chapter members were kept quite busy
sewing protective face masks (2000+) for community-wide distribution and/or baking goods for
Switchpoint, a local community resource center and homeless shelter. At our June meeting, we
presented the Women of the Arts Recognition award to local Southern Utah resident, Marilyn Badger,
a nationally acclaimed quilter. We also bid farewell to our 2018-2020 executive board members

followed by the installation of our newly elected board members.
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GOLDEN SPIKE CHAPTER is 100 Years Old! We Celebrated the 100th
Anniversary of our Charter in January 2020. At our Chapter meeting, we
displayed scrapbooks and pictures of former Chapter Regents, members, and
events. A slide show was presented highlighting events through the years and

some of our past Regents.
Brief biographies of some of
the regents were read by
Chapter members as part of
this program. (These bios are
being posted on our Website.) Utah State Regent, Susan Holt
was our guest speaker and spoke about the early Utah State
Society and the creation of Chapters. We were honored to

—

Karen Stark
Golden Spike Chapter Regent

e > 6 A= R have in attendance

L> ; State Officers,
Honorary State
Regents and Chapter

Regents from other
chapters. Former
Chapter Regents
Helen Rabe, Joyce
E————— Hamilton and Lorilee
Original Chapter Charter Beazer attended and

were recognized for

their contributions to
our chapter. Of course, we celebrated with a BIRTHDAY CAKE.

N
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PONY EXPRESS
CHAPTER held
it’s organizing
meeting virtually
over Zoom on
May 16, 2020.
Due to social
distancing
requirements
related to the
Covid-19
pandemic, the © Kara Kelley

chapter was unable to meet in person. In attendance were many Pony Express Chapter Regent
organizing chapter members, prospective members, prospective associate

members and Utah daughters from throughout the state offering support. June 5t the Pony Express
Chapter was confirmed by the National Board of
Management with 23 members. During the organizing
meeting Madame State Regent Susan Holt installed the

first officers of the Pony Express Chapter: Regent — Kara
Kelley; Vice Regent — Valerie Hunt; Chaplain — Helen

Organizing Meeting Over Zoom

Kennington; Recording Secretary — Jen
Parker; Treasurer — Laura Wigington;
Registrar — Marian Ostvig; and Historian —
Rena Mills. We welcomed 9 new members of
the DAR and our Chaplain led them in the
Oath of Membership.

Earlier in the year many future members of

s = ‘ 0 : l "35‘.’*‘;;

the Pony Express Chapter were able to gather Prelimmary Meeting ot Pony Express Chapter
for a luncheon and Preliminary Meeting. It
was a lovely time to sign paperwork, answer questions and get to know one another with a “speed
friend-shipping” activity. While awaiting our organizing meeting future chapter members joined with

the Wasatch Range Chapter to donate supplies which were sent to the Navajo Nation.
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PRINCESS
TIMPANOGOS
CHAPTER has been
busy giving awards to
American History
Essay winners, DAR
Good Citizen, and
Rise And Shine

awards. Afterwards we enjoyed a lovely luncheon together.

| —

Susan Ferrin

Princess
In March we learned about the Mayflower. In June we met in a member’s Timpanogos
backyard with masks and social distancing to install our new officers. Chapter Regent

Presenting a Rise and Shine Award for
working with the homeless population in Salt
Lake City. Fox News was present to film the

presentation and aired the footage on the

eventing and following morning newscast.

Backyard meeting in
June with COVID-19
masks and social
distancing
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SALT LAKE VALLEY CHAPTER membership committee
was especially busy this year. Two of our long-time members

passed away and nine other members transferred to the new
Spirit of America Chapter. In spite of our losses, we gained just

as many new members who bring with them much enthusiasm.

Our SLV Chapter was
mindful of the 2019 Janet Otterness
National Focus, Salt Lake Valley Chapter Regent

Prevention of
Domestic
Violence and
presented a
great
program on
this topic in
October.

Honoring Women In The Military

Patriotic Refreshments

SLV earned a nod from National to present the NSDAR

Medal of Honor to Gail Miller. Because of the cancellation of our State Conference, we are still in
the process of making arrangements for the presentation.

A naturalized citizen and veteran of the Korean conflict was interviewed and recorded. A copy of the
thirty-minute video was sent to the Library of Congress. SLV helped with a bazaar for women
veterans and one junior member trained service dogs for veterans. A total of $350 cash and $1800 in
clothing, food, games, books, were donated to veterans in 2019.

SLV logged 13,214 Service to America hours, four members took the Members Course and two
members the New Horizons course. Two members took GED I and II. Patriot Records indexed
totaled 444. Another great year! .
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Belina Barking

Sego Lily Chapter Regent

SEGO LILY CHAPTER is excited to
welcome several new members. Through the
Child Spree program we collected 10 back

packs with supplies for school children. For

our chapter’s day of service we tied blankets
that were donated to the VA Hospital. We also

New Chapter Officers collected items for the Bountiful Food Pantry

to use in their Pantry Pack Program.
For Constitution Week chapter members met with the mayors of Bountiful and West Bountiful as they

signed declarations in support of Constitution Week.

We had several interesting programs during the year including
Erik Pearson who spoke of his service as a member of the “Old
Guard”. (They are the ones who guard the tomb of the unknown
soldier). We also heard from Professor Kathryn Mackay from
Weber State University who talked about the 150th anniversary
of the Transcontinental Rail Road. We heard from Curtis Olsen
who talked about Mountain Men and their customs. Kristen
Floyd, Director of Safe Harbor told us about Domestic Violence

and ways we can help to support victims.

In May we met in my backyard where we could spread out and e
social distance. We presented our State’s Good Citizen winner Presenting DAR Good Citizen Award
Muskan Walia with her state award as well as installed our new

Chapter Officers. Then we gave an opportunity to our members to tell what they have been doing and

how they have been managing during the pandemic.
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SPIRIT OF AMERICA
CHAPTER-

Organized, September 5, 2019
with 23 members, 12 current
members and 11 new members. In
the first few months we were
packing food boxes at the Utah
‘ ‘ ‘ l l Food Bank, delivering food in the

- - . I community for the Utah Food

Bank, collected food and items for

the residents at

the Fisher
House in Salt
Lake City Dawn Fleishans

worked with the Spirit of America Chapter Regent

City of Riverton

and the Riverton Historical Society to bring
Wreaths Across America to the Riverton City
Cemetery, participated in Wreaths Across
America, and collected cereal boxes and supplies

for the Cereal Project. This was September-

December. Along with our service projects we

also increased our membership

by 50%, we are currently at 44
members. The last few months
we organized a food drive for
Majestic Elementary School in
West Jordan to help the school
provide food to the 80-100
students who rely on the school
for food every week.
Fundraising for Wreaths Across

America continues all year long

to help us reach our goal of 350
wreaths. During the months that we were quarantining we had several members make masks, to date

our chapter members have made 1,409 masks.
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UINTAH CHAPTER In
June we were excited to be
able to welcome back the

women’s only Honor
Flight.

In September, to celebrate
Constitution week, we
attended a Sandy City

Council meeting during

Photo by Kenneth Meyerhoff

which the Mayor read and

signed a proclamation
declaring Sept 17-23 as Constitution Week. We also collected 24 Lisa Hoyt
backpacks and delivered them to Arcadia for our service chapter Uintah Chapter Regent

project.

While there, we spoke about Constitution
Week and handed out American’s Creed
cards.

For our DAR day of service, we
took Sunday brunch to the Fisher
House to share with the residents.

Also in October, we dressed up,
decorated our car, and took part

in the Camp Williams Trunk or
Treat, using the candy donated by
all the DAR chapters. We invited

Constitution Week Proclamation at City Council

a local police detective who spoke to us
about domestic violence. In January we
celebrated our birthday month by
enjoying a luncheon.

February is the month that we invite
our essay winners to read their essays.
We were excited that our 5th grade
winner won the Southwest Division!

For women’s month in March, Judge
Joann Rigby shared her experience of
getting elected as judge, and her

INAT M

accomplishmentssmeestien. Halloween Trunk or Treat at Camp Williams
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WASATCH
RANGE
CHAPTER
decided last
September to enter
into the American
Heritage Contest in
the Hand Quilted
Wall Hanging

category. We asked
.. ] ] chapter members
Original Artwork by Meli Caulkins to submit a photo of

their ancestors

who would have

Kelly Schaeffer-Bullock
Wasatch Range Chapter Regent

been eligible to
vote for the first
time in 1920.
Meli Caulkins took the photos that were
emailed to her, processed them onto
white fabric, came up with the idea of a
bookcase design, and to also feature a
photo of Harry T. Burn. His was the tie-
breaking vote in the Tennessee legislature
to make Tennessee the 39th state to ratify
the 19th Amendment. Thus, without his
vote, the amendment would have failed.
Lorena Norris, Katie Madsen, and Meli
Caulkins collaborated on the placement
of the photos and other objects in the
design. Lorena took those ideas and
pieced the wall hanging top together. She
helped Katie put it on the quilting frames
with the backing and batting. Katie then
hand quilted it. Lorena then finished the
sides and made the rod pocket. We
2nd Place at National Level entered it to the National contest and
titled it “The Last And The First.” Thus
emphasizing Harry’s monumental vote and our ancestors who were able to vote for the
first time. We were thrilled to learn that our entry won 2nd Place at the National level.

American Heritage Contest Winner
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THE HOLT ADMINISTRATION: Thanks For The Memories
By Susan Harvey Holt, Vice President General, Utah Honorary State Regent

Becoming the Utah State Regent in June 2018 started an adventure which would
present challenges, joyous celebrations, memorable chapter meetings/activities
and demonstrate incredible support and encouragement by the Utah Daughters.

The State Society had been primed by previous administrations to take the next
steps in membership, social media and community presence, expansion of
chapters geographically and significant recognition by the National Society.
Utah daughters have certainly risen to the occasion and we shine brilliantly!

The accomplishments of the Holt Administration could not have been
accomplished without the leadership of the 2018-2020 State Executive Officers,
Chapter Regents and State Committee Chairs. Thank you, ladies for your time,
energy, gifts and talents. Most importantly, it has been the outstanding
dedication and service by the Utah membership which has made our State
Society strong and viable.

The Holt Administration is proud to have been a catalyst for the organization of

two new Utah Chapters — Spirit of America (September 2019) and Pony Susan Harvey Holt
Express (June 2020). The establishment of the State Application Team (SAT) Vice President General
has been instrumental in assisting our struggling chapters and as a result these Utah Honorary State Regent

chapters now have new enthusiastic members.

Planning for the future has been key for this Administration with the complete overhaul of the State bylaws;
redefining the role of the Long Range Planning Committee; providing “scholarships” for new State Volunteer
Genealogists; instituting electronic payment methods for State Conference; developing fundraising

 ——— _\.. /f
\ﬁﬁ# . :?‘:}\ r— B e

Presentmg Utah Governor Gary Herbert with DAR Distinguished Citizen Award August 21, 2019
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methodologies for the State; expansion of the State Society’s social media presence through public FB pages;
Twitter and Instagram accounts and the publication of the Monuments and Markers book.

The State Society has had the privilege to recognize outstanding individuals throughout our State including but
not limited to Governor Gary Herbert, Representative Stephen Handy, Dr. Jackie Thompson, Marilyn
Badger, William Love as well as amazing students via DAR Good Citizens, American History essay winners
and Outstanding American History Teacher.

Finally, the State
Regent’s Project of
replacing the five
missing plaques at
the Gold Star
Mothers Memorial
Wall has been
completed as well as
significant financial
and material
resources have been
given to multiple
school food pantries
across the state.

Numerous accolades
for our community
work and service
have been received
on both the National
= \ and Southwestern
\ e Division levels for
\ P 1 : ‘ the following
NS = eS=———— National
) . — ; ; = Committees:
State Regent’s Project: Rededication Ceremony at Gold Mothers Memorial Wall Membership,
Commemorative
Events; DAR Service
to Veterans; Service to America; American Heritage; American History; Conservation, PR and Media
and Americanism — simply to name a few.
And In 2019, our own Lisa Hoyt was named as a National Finalist for Outstanding Junior.

We have certainly had our challenges during this Administration with several major fundraising opportunities
from National which included the DAR Patriot tree, cleaning of the Utah plaques at the Washington Bell
Tower at Valley Forge, participating in the Sustaining Supporter Challenge, DAR Museum Banner for the
“A Piece of Her Mind” quilt exhibit and finally the refurbishment of the Utah State box and State seal for
the President General’s Project — The Next Act.

In addition, we have had the extraordinary happen — the COVID 19 pandemic which caused the cancellation of
the 2020 Utah State Conference and Spring chapter meetings, earthquakes and the unsettling riots. Utah
daughters have endured with grace, fortitude, generosity and perseverance.

Ladies, you are truly remarkable! It has been an honor and a privilege to serve as the 2018-2020 Utah

State Regent. The future is bright...excited to watch it unfold.
Rise and Shine for America! and DAR
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August Board of Management Meeting = ﬂ)aj@

Rise and Shine for the USSDAR Board of USSDAR
Management Meeting which will be held on August 29,

2020. We will meet at the Salt Lake Government STATE OFF[CERS CLUB

Complex which is located at 2001 South State Street.

Our meeting will begin promptly at 9:00 am. HOLIDAY LL]NCHEON

Those invited to attend are the
Utah State Executive Board, Honorary State Regents,

Chapter Regents and Chapter Directors. In addition to
these members, we would also like to encourage all
Utah Daughters to attend. Please mark your calendars.

If you would like more
information,
please contact Hollie Gilliland at

holliegilliand@hotmal.com A SATURDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2020 AT NOON
or by phone at (801) 425-3339 X

DETAILS TO FOLLOW

W‘h\ Qo Yo 1oV o

»

X
Why not givgs
x

You can

Utah State Society Daughters of the American
Revolution Monuments - Markers and Histories
Book. A Look at historical and current information
and location of Utah’s DAR Monuments & Markers.

To order your copy send $35 to our state venmo
account or a personal check.

* Venmo - type in Hazel Peterson or USSDAR-utah.
Be sure to send as family/friend and include your
name and item purchased in the comment area.

* Personal check send to Hazel Peterson, 3316
Nutmeg Street, Cottonwood Heights, UT 84121.

Daughters of the American Revolution
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CLASS OF
=0o=1

Training Course
Members
New Horizons

Every member that
completes either course from
August 1st- April 1st will be
entered into a drawing to win
a $25 gift card to the DAR
Store. *Drawing will be held
at State Conference in April

Constitution Week

September 17-23, 2020

» Teach the public about the historical events surrounding the establishment of the
Constitution and the men who framed the document.

* Hold events, give programs, put up displays, and write articles to celebrate the 65th
anniversary of the first resolution by the U.S. Congress to observe Constitution Week,
the 233rd anniversary of the signing of the Constitution, and the 229th anniversary of the
ratification of the first ten amendments known as the Bill of Rights.

* Teach all citizens, especially youth and newly naturalized citizens, about our founding
documents. Inspire all in your community to protect and defend the Constitution.

* The Constitution is a living document that assures each citizen of the freedoms
Americans cherish and appreciate. As members of the Daughters of the American
Revolution, it is our responsibility to keep our ancestors' legacy alive by promoting the
ideals they fought valiantly to give their descendants.

* Please report all your activities and accomplishments on the Chapter Master Report.

USSDAR Constitution Week Chair - Addison Whitmer
addswhitty@gmail.com

Newsletter

AMERICA

¥250

DAUGHTERS OF THE
AMERICAN REVOLUTION

Check out the America
250! Committee page on
the DAR Members
Website

1 f-trl
P} uc,o‘o'
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Create a Patriot Snapshot '

mtes s bt

Share Your Patriot Stories
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Contact America 250! Committee State Co-Chairs:
Karen Stark .com
Valerie King valerie777king@yahoo.com
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SERVICE TO AMERICA COMBINED
DAR AND CAR PROJECT!

The Children of the American
Revolution as well as the Daughters of
the American Revolution are making
masks for schools! More information is

USSCAR PRESIDENT - KJIRSTIN GOTBERG
STATE PROJECT

DAR/CAR SERVICE TO AMERICA PROJECT
DOMINGUEZ Y ESCALANTE SOCIETY
WASATCH RANGE SOCIETY

WE ARE LOOKING FOR:

PENNIES FOR PUPS!

We are raising money to support our
Veterans and their pets. Your kind
donation would support our state and
national goal.

REQUIREMENTS

Collect loose change at meetings and bring
to BOM meetings and give to a CAR
representative who will be present

Invite the CAR Color Guard to a meeting
and present them with a donation from

at www.DAR.orq your chapter

WE NEED MEMBERS

The future of DAR lies with
new members.

Buy a voice at State Conference for a quilt
made by Honorary State USSCAR
President, McKennah Nelson

OUR CONTACTINFO

Our current DAR members have
children, grandchildren, nieces and
nephews

Patricia Gotberg - USSCAR Senior President
patriciagotberg@jordanschooldistrict.org
Applications to join CAR are

at www.nscar.org

Today’s CAR is tomorrow’s DAR
and SAR. CAR'’s focus is
American History, Patriotism

Shirley Nelson- DAR/CAR USSDAR
shirleydance4@gmail.com

00980

and Service to Veterans.

The Flag of the United States

of America Committee

Chapters may support these objectives by:

NEW: Purchase a flag flown at our headquarters building (Constitution Hall or Memorial
Continental Hall) and official certificate in honor or memory of an individual, group or
organization.

DISTRIBUTE THE FLAG CODE LEAFLET to or youth org homes
and at patriotic events such as Memorial Day, Veterans Day, Flag Day and the Fourth of July.
KNOW THE FLAG CODE and share. The DAR publishes the leaflet, The Flag Code, which has
excerpts from the official United States Flag Code and may be purchased from the DAR Store
in the Office of Corresponding Secretary General

ALWAYS INCLUDE A "FLAG MOMENT" at each chap ing. This inf
found on the committee webpage.

PRESENT FLAG CERTIFICATES-It is important that we continue to serve as role models in our
community by recognizing individuals and groups that show correct usage of the United
Stated Flag Certificates may be pre d to individuals /groups to show appreciate for their
respectful usage of the Flag of the United States.

may be

PRESENT A BRAILLE FLAG to a blind or sight-impaired veteran or community member.
Ordering information may be found on the committee webpage.

CELEBRATE FLAG DAY on June 14th with your chapter or with your community.

The Flag of the United States of America

Committee Chair: Christine Schultz
christineschultz@comcast.net

Newsletter

Supporting Our Patriots and Veteran’s

The Cameo Society is
a club within the Utah
State Society. Itis a
fellowship of ladies
who share a common
bond of membership
in the DAR to:

Promote
understanding and
fellowship between

Open enrollment this year for mother’s
and daughters!

Lifetime Membership is a $15.00 fee.
Service Project for the Fischer House.

Making welcome boxes for family
members.

generations.
Mind blowing State Conference Project
planned! Monies will be donated to the
State Regent Project and Fisher House.

Promote membership
in the National
Society Daughters of
the American
Revolution.

Contact: randifrausto@me,com

COMMUNITY CLASSROOM

Our focus this year is on helping teachers! Your volunteering to assist
in the classroom is needed and appreciated. Our students need us!

Make notes of appreciation for
teachers and donate $5

’(1 ( 1" " ; Starbucks cards during
Teacher Appreciation Week or

at holidays

Send pics to Randi
Frausto:
randifrausto@me.com

USSDAR Community
Classroom Chair
Randi Frausto

2020

2021
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DAR -
Service For
Veterans

Daughters of the
American Revolution

USSDAR Service For Veterans Chair
Vickie Mattson
ri-vickie@msn.com

Do you HAVE A WAR OF 1812 ANCESTOR IN
YOUR FAMILY TREE? WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE
PART OF A VIBRANT GROUP OF WOMEN WHO ALL
SHARE IN A LOVE FOR AMERICAN HISTORY,
PRESERVATION AND PATRIOTISM?

FOR MORE THAN A 100 YEARS, THE UINITED
StaTes DAUGHTERS OF 1812 HAVE BEEN MAKING
A POSITIVE IMPACT UPON OUR COMMUNITIES!
TO LEARN MORE, CONTACT US TODAY!

CONTACT:
BRENDA REEDER, STATE PRESIDENT
(801) 967-0109
UTSTATESOC 181 2@GMAIL.COM

Newsletter

National Society Southern Dames of America
A Utah Society is forming.

For more information or an application Contact
Brenda Reeder at kyseeker@comcast.net
Or 801-967-0109

The purpose of this Society shall be:

(1) to provide the support of the entire Eye
Program through contributions for
ophthalmic research, donations to Eye
Banks, signatures on Eye Donor cards,
assistance to the blind or those visually
handicapped;

(2) the advancement of knowledge through
the study of Southern culture which
includes history, literature, art, music, and
creative arts.

www.southerndamesofamerica.com

Do you have Confederates in your family tree?

Honor them by joining

United Daughters of the Confederacy.

Contact Diane Tarbox (801) 414-3349 or
Pat Fullerton (801) 266-2399
for more information.
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